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3rd Grade French 
 

 
 

 

Important Events and Reminders 

   October 24th: Field Trip to Bladensburg       
Water Front – Canoeing   

   October 26th: Taste of Stokes 10:00      
12:30PM 

   October 29th:Fall Outing (1st – 5th) 
   October 30th: Fall Outing (Pre-k & K) 
   November 1st: First Friday 
   November 4th: Make Up Picture Day 
   Reminder: Please do not drive up Oakview 
Terrace for drop off and please be mindful 
of DC traffic laws on Oakview Terrace and 
within the community. Do NOT block 
driveways on Oakview Terrace. 

 

Dear Families, 
This week was the start of the second half of the trimester, which means the start of new units. Scholars started 
learning about literary essays in English writing. In math scholars, started Unit 2 were they will be learning about 
data through graphs and line plots. In English language arts, scholars learned that it takes GRIT to tackle complex 
text. In French language arts, scholars watched a video about a school in Haiti and talked about differences and 
similarities. Scholars also talked about why school is important to them. This was also the start of a new UOI unit 
about DC Wards. Scholars participated in a map hunt of Washington, DC. Reminder that on Thursday, October 24th, 
scholars will be canoeing at the Bladensburg Waterfront Park.  
 
Have a Great Weekend, 
The 3rd Grade Team.  

                                                  


